
Summer Storage in the Dorms 

 

Shattuck-St. Mary’s has limited storage space in the dorms for student storage.  Storage is 

limited to students who will be returning as boarding students for the 2016-17 school year.  It is 

important to point out that storage in the dorms is not climate or humidity controlled.  This 

means that we are unable to store some type of items or large quantities of items for space, 

security, and safety concerns.  The following items may not be stored in the dorm over the 

summer: 

 Carpets and rugs 

 Bicycles 

 Scooters 

 Mattresses 

 Mattress pads 

 Any type of furniture 

 Food and supplements 

 TVs and other screens 

 Expensive electronics (video game systems, computers, stereo systems, etc.) 

 Any type of liquid or gel 

 Any other item of significant value 

All items put into a storage room must be in either a plastic bin with a lid, a box, or a suitcase.  

All bins, boxes, and suitcases need to be clearly labeled with the student’s name.  Boxes will be 

available in the school store for purchase.  If the student gets assigned to a different dorm next 

year, items placed into storage will not be moved and it will be the student’s responsibility to 

collect and move items he or she has placed into storage.  The school is not responsible for items 

which are lost or damaged while placed into dorm storage. 

 


